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Notice of Decision  - Special Meeting                                                                                                                                             
Wednesday, March 22, 2017  

A Special Meeting of the Essex IWWC was conducted on March 22, 2017 in Conference Room A, of 
the Essex Town Hall at 7:00 p.m. The following Decisions were rendered: 

 
Application No. 17-1 – Charles Doane, 100 Plains Road. An application to amend to previous 
application No. 16-1;  Approved 
 
Application #17-3 Essex Parks and Recreation Department, A request for a Wetlands Permit to 
allow the installation of a beaver control device within Wollock’s Pond in Viney Hill Brook Park; 
Approved.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Stella C. Beaudoin 
Recording Secretary 
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